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Kildrum Primary School
Parent Council

5th June 2017



23th April 2019
Present:

PC Representatives 

 Jennie McGregor, Bob Aird, Donna Singh, Katie McDade, Debbie Johnston, Jemma Carlton
School Representatives 

Kate Watt 
School Updates
The nursery induction sessions are taking place. The children will come in in three sessions to visit the school.
M&m productions have been booked to visit the school to perform a play “the hobbit”

Sports day will take place on 12th june

Parent council disco will be on the 13th june

The p7 high school visits will be on the 13, 14 and 15th may

The Kildrum primary pupils will visit their new classes with their new teachers on 24th June as a settling in visit.

P7 are preparing for their leavers party.
There will be a p1 -3 award ceremony and a p4 -7 awaed ceremony.

School are looking at a different microphone system for the stage.

Disco 

The disco took In £333.40 and Paid out £125 for DJ.  Next disco will be on the 13thJune

Parent council funds and donations to school
The bank balance for the parent council bank account is £1593.52
The pupil council will contact the parent council to ask for a donation to help with their plans.
Facebook page
We plan to set a date for the closure of the old facebook page.
AOB

The cost of the school day

Mrs Watt has attended a course bringing attention to the cost of a school day.

Mrs Watt is has suggested a questionnaire to gain parents views on the cost of their child attending school to see what help is needed.

We discussed uniforms and the places uniforms can be purchased, Baru, Tesco and with a referral to the clothing bank. Old\good conditioned uniforms can also be handed into the clothing bank at parents evening when the clothing bank are in attendance.
School trips have always been capped at £5 and the school have substidised the balance, this will be looked at to see if it can be reduced.

The school like to take part in fun events but realise this can be costly, they are looking at storing things like Halloween/dress up clothes that can be borrowed for an event and returned. This may also work with Christmas jumpers. The school may ask for Donations of dress up clothes and Christmas jumpers that are too small or not needed anymore to help others in need.
J McGregor
